
 

 
 

…..PRIORITY INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT….. 
 

Proposed Footpath Renewal Program 
 
Cootamundra–Gundagai Regional Council (CGRC), identified the need of renewal of 
footpaths located both in Cootamundra & Gundagai area. 
 
The Footpath assets both in Cootamundra & Gundagai area are found to be in poor overall 
condition when compared to the other councils assessed by MAMS. Present funding is 
relatively high and renewals could be undertaken over a more extended period with the 
savings passed onto other areas of need within the road network. However, Council identified 
and proposes to renew about 4km length of footpath urgently; 2km at each area to bring back 
to the acceptable standard. This will ultimately help to minimize the council liability and risk 
against insurance claims and helps to promote safe and active life style to the community. 
  
Council investigation shows that the worst section of footpath with condition rating from 7-9 
have already been renewed. The footpath section shown in Fig 1.1, Fig 1.2 & Fig 1.3 below 
also includes the part of sections which has recently been upgraded minimizing the trip 
hazards. 
 
The list of footpath renewal required at Gundagai area is as shown in Fig. 1.1 & Fig 1.2. This 
includes most of the worst section of footpath as well as a portion of extension of footpath at 
Nangus village. 
 
Likewise, the section of footpath for renewal at Cootamundra area in the priority list, is shown 
in the Fig 1.3 below. This section includes the combination of worst and already renewed 
section of footpath in town as well as proposed section of footpath at Wallendbeen village.  
 
 
Estimated cost for renewal of footpath at both Cootamundra & Gundagai is       $500k 
 
 



 

 

 
Fig 1.2 Footpath Extension at Nangus Village 

Fig 1.1 Footpath Renewal program at Gundagai 

 
Fig 1.3 Footpath Renewal program at Cootamundra 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


